
From: Rick Wells
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Cc: Gregg Johnson; Erik Prakop
Subject: RE: P&A Wells in Sec. 7 3S-65W
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Jeremy,
 
You have the permission of DIBC Cargo, LLC the owner of the property for Civitas to enter the
property and re-plug the wells noted below.
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Rick Wells
 
  Rick Wells
  Senior Vice President
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From: Jeremy Sonnier <jsonnier@civiresources.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 3:03 PM
To: Rick Wells <rwells@fulenwider.com>
Cc: Gregg Johnson <Gregg@fulenwider.com>; Erik Prakop <erik@fulenwider.com>
Subject: RE: P&A Wells in Sec. 7 3S-65W
 
Rick
 
Thank you for your time today and good catching up. Per our discussion, please reply to this email
with your consent to allow Civitas to enter the Fulenwider property to replug the Bass Box Elder
Farms No. 7-44 (05-001-08537) and the UPRR No. 1 (05-001-05084). We’ll include this consent with
our Form 6 submittal as required. Thanks!
 
Thank you,
Jeremy Sonnier
 

From: Rick Wells <rwells@fulenwider.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 4:41 PM
To: Jeremy Sonnier <jsonnier@civiresources.com>
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Cc: Gregg Johnson <Gregg@fulenwider.com>; Erik Prakop <erik@fulenwider.com>
Subject: P&A Wells and Dry hole in Sec. 7 3S-65W
 
Jeremy,
 
I hope this note finds you doing well.
 

We are starting to work on a new development on our parcel in Aurora north of 60th Avenue and
west of future Harvest Road.  There are two abandoned wells on the property, one a dry hole and
the other a plugged well that produced only briefly decades ago.
 
It is likely they will both end up under a drive aisle in a parking lot with several feet of fill over the
current surface.
 
I wanted to check with you before we get further into this work to see if Civitas might lease these
minerals from Oxy again.  If so, you might want to consider accessing these wells to re-plug them
before we start work and bury them.
 
The two wells in question are the Bass Box Elder Farms No. 7-44 and the UPRR No. 1.
 
Thanks for your help.
Rick
 
  Rick Wells
  Senior Vice President
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